
Parish Post for the Week of January 21st – 27th, 2024 

Greetings everyone!                         Thankful for 280 Years! 

Sunday Worship Service at 9:00 am 

Service led by: Pastor Sandra Ellis-Killian 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming: 

Guest Pastor – January 21st – Pastor Sandra Ellis-Killian 

Happy Birthday Zion – February 4th 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
Spring City Pantry 

The Pantry is now open on Wednesdays 5:00-6:30pm & Thursdays 10:30am-Noon 
Donation ideas: Canned Meat (pork, beef, tuna, chicken), Personal Care Products 

  
The Pantry is in specific need of Cereal and Macaroni & Cheese. 

  
Thank you to all who continue to fill the shopping cart.  Please be mindful that we cannot distribute 

outdated, previously opened or unlabeled products. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Zion Youth 

January 21st, 6:30-8pm – Youth Group 

January 21st – SCS/Confirmation Class – Regular Schedule 

January 28th – SCS/Confirmation Class - Regular Schedule 

Mark your calendars & Watch for Flyers! 

          March 30th – Easter Egg Hunt 

          April 7th – Mystery Dinner 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Happy 281st Birthday Zion! 

Join us for our annual Founder’s Day celebration on February 4th – 

after the service, we’ll have cake and fun in the Fellowship Hall! 

 
----------------------------------------------------------- 

Bible Readings for the Week 

Monday                   Genesis 12:1-9                      God calls Abram to go to Canaan 

Tuesday                  Genesis 45:25-46:7              God calls Jacob to go to Egypt 

Wednesday         Mark 3:13-19                         Jesus appoints the Twelve 

Thursday           Proverbs 8:1-21                    Wisdom calls the people 

Friday                        1 Corinthians 7:17-24           Live the life assigned 

Saturday                 Psalm 46                                The God of Jacob is our stronghold 



  

----------------------------------------------------------- 
Our Executive Committee has announced that until further notice: 

WE WILL ONLY BE HOLDING SERVICE AT 9:00 AM 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Erin will be on vacation from the 19th-28th of January. 

The Main Office will be (mostly) closed for those days, everything from during that 

time will be handled starting the 29th. If you need to drop off anything, there is a 

blue folder on the desk – if you need to leave a message, there’s a pad of stickies 

as well. 

------------------------------------------------------------ 
Greetings from the Music Director: 
Praise Band is on Mondays at 6:45 PM. 
Adult Choir is 6:45 PM on Thursdays. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Just a reminder! AA meets in our Fellowship Hall every Monday evening at 7pm. 
 


